
ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 8, 2019 

 

• The meeting was called to order by President Joe Pullaro at 1:00 PM.  He 

reported that Activities Unlimited is now in its 33rd year with 367 current 

members. 

• The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Jim Madden. 

• Reverend Kazban began the meeting with a prayer. 

• Joe Pullaro gave special thanks to our Past Presidents and thanks to Lou 

Guarneri, John Caikowsky and Don Wasson of Trips and Tours. 

• Joe Pullaro discussed moving the meeting to an earlier time and that an 

email will be sent to members asking for their opinion.  By a show of hands 

at today’s meeting it seemed to be a 50-50 split. 

• Joe discussed member involvement and said there will be more to come. 

• Doug Cooper presented the Treasurers Report. 

• Mark Cohen reported about the change in the CAP Program at Boiling 

Springs Bank.  CD’s will no longer be included in the program.  Only savings 

and checking will be included.  He mentioned that the individual members 

should consider their position. 

• Joe Pullaro welcomed three new members:  Bob Heimberg, Bob Glassman 

and Ernest Barbaris. 

• 93 people were in attendance. 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

 

David Voehl, Secretary  

 


